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Greetings, Rosarians and Friends,

Thank you for reading the Royal Rosarian e-newsletter created in 2005 by Duke Peter Glazer and now

edited by Dame Lydia Lundberg, with technical support and continuity from Tom Marantette and Peter

Glazer. If you have suggestions or contributions, please email to Lydia at Lundberg@elitecare.com

Prime Minister' s Message

It’s hard to believe this is my final article for the
Royal Update! As my Prime Minister’s year comes
to an end, First Lady Amy and I would like to
thank the Rosarian family for their
encouragement, support and returning to “what
we do” after such a long break. We have enjoyed
representing the organization and will treasure
the many memories we have made this year.

Since the last Royal Update, we had several of us
attend the Astoria Regatta parade and we honored their Admiral and Royalty
with a Rose Planting. 

We would like to thank Councilman Sir Knight Rory Renfro, and Rosarian
Picnic Chair, Dame Jan Tolman, for a successful end of year picnic. There we
so many fellow Rosarians in attendance and we had perfect weather! A huge
thanks to Secretary of State Mike Ware and Lady Colleen for graciously
opening their home for the event.

On August 27th there were two Rose Plantings. We had the first planting at
the home of the Portland Rose Society President Cheryl McClain and husband
Gary in Milwaukie followed by a Rose Planting at our home and both were well
attended by the Portland Rose Society and Royal Rosarians. On behalf of
Cheryl, Gary, First Lady Amy, and myself we wish to thank you all for coming
and the honor it is to have the ceremony and keepsake of our year.

Again, thanks for the support this year.  

Royal Rosarian Picnic

https://www.royalrosarians.com/
mailto:Lundberg@elitecare.com


Rose Plantings

Rose planting at the home of Portland Rose Society President
Cheryl McClain and husband Gary



Rose Planting at Prime Minister Dwight Terry's and First Lady
Amy's homes.



Good in the Hood

On June 25th we participated in the Good in the Hood parade. We had a great
many Rosarians participate.



2022-2023 Prime Minister's Installation Ball

The 2022-2023 Prime Minister’s Installation Ball is scheduled for Saturday,
September 10th at the spectacular Adrianna Hill Grand Ballroom located in the
Pythian Building in downtown Portland. The Pythian was built in 1901 when
Portland was becoming a thriving center of industry and was originally built as
a Masonic Lodge. The building has a distinctive architecture with high
cathedral style walls, original ornate chandeliers and restored hardwood
floors. The ballroom itself is described as Victorian with many large gold-
framed mirrors, elegant artwork, and specialty lighting. Attending an event at
the Adrianna is like stepping into Portland’s past!
 
The Adrianna Hill Grand Ballroom is located at 918 SW Yamhill St,
Portland. Smart Park Public parking is conveniently located across the
street. Social Hour runs from 5:00-6:00pm, the ceremony begins at 6:00pm,
followed by dinner & dancing. Attire: formal black tie.

Registration is now closed

Calendar

Rosarian Council Meeting - The last Council meeting of the



year will be held at 7:00 pm September 19 at the Golden
Valley Brewery and Restaurant, 1520 NW Bethany Blvd.,
Beaverton, OR 97006. RSVP to PM Dwight no later than
Sept. 15 at dwight.terry@comcast.net. (Open to Council,
Dukes and Duchesses and their spouses.)

Rosarian Foundation Meeting - The last Foundation meeting of the year will be
a potluck held at the home of Marilyn Schultz, 2423 Remington Drive, West
Linn, OR 97068 at 6:00 pm Wednesday, September 28. Foundation Board
members, helpers and spouses are all welcome.

Detailed information for each event can be
found online in the calendar section of the
Royal Rosarian website.

Click here to visit the Royal
Rosarian website

Jim Nielson's Truisms

“Start by doing what is necessary, then what is
possible, and suddenly you are doing the
impossible."
– St. Francis Of Assisi

(The late Jim Nielson, Prime Minister in 1979, was famous for his "truisms" which he happily
shared in each issue of the Royal Update from its launch in 2005 until his death in 2011. Jim was
knighted under the rose Sutter's Gold, pictured. Truisms now are either from Jim's archives or
are quotations Duke Pete Glazer thinks Jim would like. If you'd like to suggest a quotation please
email it to Peter.)
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